
Information about flights Uzbekistan Airways

2025 19 February

Dear Passengers and Greeters,

Due to adverse weather conditions and by decision of the administration of Istanbul
International Airport, Uzbekistan Airways is forced to cancel flights HY281/282 on the
Tashkent – Istanbul – Tashkent route on February 20/21 and February 21/22, 2025.

Passengers of the canceled flights will be accommodated on HY271/272 and
HY273/274, which will operate on the same dates during daytime hours.

Given the challenging weather conditions and the forecasted snowfall, we kindly ask
passengers to arrive at check-in well in advance.

This decision is based on the mandatory and advisory recommendations of the
Meteorological Aviation Coordination Committee dated February 18, 2025, regarding
the crisis situation at Istanbul International Airport.

We remind you that passenger safety remains the top priority for Uzbekistan
Airways. Thank you for your understanding.


